
Trustees of Public Funds 
June 15, 2016 

Meeting Minutes 
 

The meeting was called to order at 5:00 PM 
 
In attendance: Carolyn Whittaker, Tanner Romano, and Sharron Kenney 
 
The trustees discussed the request from the Town of Brandon for the Mosquito 
Control District. The Trustees of Public Funds agreed to support the Brandon, 
Leicester, Salisbury Mosquito District with a donation of $9,250 for the FY 
2015/2016. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:08PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sharron Kenney  
Trustee of Public Funds 


